
Jenelle Simpson

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Jenelle Simpson 
May-08-19 10:25 AM 
'Cecilia Choi'
Ada Htay; Kirandeep Kainth
RE: Amacon Development (City Centre Corp) s/t Wong/Lok - Suite 627 - Parkside 
Village Drive

Hello Cecilia,

Thank you for advising.

Jenelle Simpson
L aw Clerk

416,637.7551
416.863.1515
jdsimpson@airdberlis.com
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This email is intended only for the individual or entity named in the message. Please let us know if you have received this email in error. 
If you did receive this email in error, Ihe information in this email may be confidential and must not be disclosed to anyone

From: Cecilia Choi [mailto:cecilia@reeselaw.ca]
Sent: May-07-19 10:33 AM
To: Jenelle Simpson <jdsimpson@airdberlis.com>
Subject: Amacon Development (City Centre Corp) s/t Wong/Lok - Suite 627 - Parkside Village Drive 
Importance: High

Jenelle,

I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated May 2 with respect to the new Tentative Occupancy Date has changed to Feb
20, 2020.

My clients pointed out that their last names should be: Wong, Chok-Ming Gaily andj Lok, 
your records accordingly.

-Yi Begonia. Kindly update

Kindly confirm receipt. Thank you.

Cecilia Choi 
Legal Secretary

The Law Office of Barry Reese
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